
January 23, 2023 
 
 
 

info@somervillestandstogether.com 

 
The Honorable Katjana Ballantyne, Mayor 
Somerville City Hall 
93 Highland Avenue  
Somerville, MA 02143 
 

Sent via email: mayor@somervillema.gov 
 
Dear Mayor Ballantyne, 
 
Somerville Stands Together, a community-labor coalition, respectfully seeks a formal extension to the 
Comcast Franchise negotiations. We understand that the current contract is set to expire on January 23, 
2023. 
 
We also are requesting that the language of this contract be posted on the City of Somerville’s website 
and that the City schedule a public hearing to provide a transparent and inclusive opportunity for the 
Somerville public to comment on any proposed changes to the existing contract. 
 
Respectfully, 
The undersigned SST members and supporters 
Rand Wilson 
Greg Hill  
Ed Halloran  
Marianne Walles  
Nate Clauser 
DJ Cronin 
Reebee Garofalo  

Becca Miller 
Payton Corbett 
Tori Antonino 
Mary Napolitano 
James O'Keefe 
Michele Clingan 
Danette English 

Larry Rich 
Ann Camara 
Rodrigo Badaro  
Susan Eldridge 
Kathie Eldridge

 
 
And Elected Officials supporting the public hearing process: 
Councilor Jesse Clingan 
Rep Mike Connolly 
Councilor Charlotte Kelly 
Councilor Jake Wilson 
Councilor Willie Burnley JR 

Councilor Ben Ewen-Campen 
Councilor Judy Pineda Neufeld 
Councilor JT Scott 
Councilor Matt McLaughlin 

 
 
 
 
Please reply to:  
Somerville Stands Together, 3 Lester Terrace, Somerville, MA 02144 or email 
info@somervillestandstogether.com   


